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March 24, 2020

Joe Anderson
6171 N 118™ St
Milwaukee, WI 53225

Dear Mr. Anderson:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 10, 2020, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for the Secondhand Motor Vehicle
Dealer’s license based on your testimony.

On Tuesday, March 24, 2020, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied the Secondhand Motor Vehicle Dealer’s license
application based on your testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

J SR. OWCZ
City Clerk
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March 24, 2020

Joseph Michael Williams
2010 N Oakland Ave
Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Joseph Michael Williams:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 10, 2020, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for the Class D Operator’s license
based on your second nonappearance.

On Tuesday, March 24, 2020, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied the Class D Operator’s license application based your
second nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

L

SR. OWCZ
City LClerk
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March 24, 2020

Patsy Smith-James Atty. Jason Luczak
Higbee’s MKE LLC 330 E Kilbourn Ave
1806 15™ Ave Suite 1170

South Milwaukee, W1 53172 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Ms. Smith-James:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 10, 2020, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to renew, with a 15 day suspension, the Class B
Taver, Food Dealer, and Public Entertainment Premises licenses for the premises located at 628
N Water St (“District IV”) based on the police report, and aldermanic, and applicant testimony.

On March 13, 2020, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions
of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Class B Tavern,
Food Dealer, and Public Entertainment Premises licenses in which the Committee recommended
that the license be renewed with 15 day suspension based on the police report, and aldermanic
and applicant testimony. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would
consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, March 24, 2020, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the
Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee,
Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or
by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear,
and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not
represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
renew, with a 15 day suspension, the Class B Tavern, Food Dealer, and Public Entertainment
Premises licenses based on the police report, and aldermanic and applicant testimony. Said
suspension is effective 12:01 a.m. on April 13, 2020 through 11:59 p.m. April 27, 2020.

Respectfully,

JAMEKS R. ARSKI
City Qlerk
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Atty. Jason Luczak Patsy Smith-James
330 E Kilbourn Ave Higbee’s MKE LLC
Suite 1170 1806 15™ Ave
Milwaukee, W1 53202 South Milwaukee, W1 53172

Dear Ms. Smith-James:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 10, 2020, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to renew, with a 15 day suspension, the Class B
Taver, Food Dealer, and Public Entertainment Premises licenses for the premises located at 628
N Water St (“District [V”") based on the police report, and aldermanic, and applicant testimony.

On March 13, 2020, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions
of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Class B Tavern,
Food Dealer, and Public Entertainment Premises licenses in which the Committee recommended
that the license be renewed with 15 day suspension based on the police report, and aldermanic
and applicant testimony. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would
consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, March 24, 2020, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the
Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee,
Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or
by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear,
and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not
represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
renew, with a 15 day suspension, the Class B Tavern, Food Dealer, and Public Entertainment
Premises licenses based on the police report, and aldermanic and applicant testimony. Said
suspension is effective 12:01 a.m. on April 13, 2020 through 11:59 p.m. April 27, 2020.

Respectfully,
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March 24, 2020

Muhammad Abdus-Salaam Atty. Janine Collette
Action Towing LLC 633 W Wisconsin Ave
4643 N River Park Bl Suite 1800

Glendale, WI 53209 Milwaukee, WI 53203

Dear Mr. Abdus-Salaam:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 10, 2020, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council not to renew the Recyling, Salvaging, or Towing
Premises license for the premises located at 4453 N Green Bay Ave (“Action Towing”) based on
the Department of Public Works, aldermanic, and applicant testimony.

On March 13, 2020, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions
of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Recycling,
Salvaging, or Towing Premises license in which the Committee recommended that the license
not be renewed based on the Department of Public Works, aldermanic and applicant testimony.
You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its
meeting of Tuesday, March 24, 2020, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council
Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You
were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to
address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did appear, and you did file
written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
renew, with a 15 day suspension, and holding issuance until $20,000 in arrearages are paid and a
payment plan is put in place for the remaining balance, the Recycling, Salvaging, or Towing
Premises license based on the Department of Public Works, aldermanic and applicant testimony.
Said suspension is effective 12:01 a.m. on March 27, 2020 through 11:59 p.m. April 10, 2020.

Respectfully,

J
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March 24, 2020
Atty. Janine Collette Muhammad Abdus-Salaam
633 W Wisconsin Ave Action Towing LLC
Suite 1800 4643 N River Park Bl
Milwaukee, W1 53203 Glendale, WI 53209

Dear Mr. Abdus-Salaam:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 10, 2020, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council not to renew the Recyling, Salvaging, or Towing
Premises license for the premises located at 4453 N Green Bay Ave (“Action Towing”) based on
the Department of Public Works, aldermanic, and applicant testimony.

On March 13, 2020, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions
of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Recycling,
Salvaging, or Towing Premises license in which the Committee recommended that the license
not be renewed based on the Department of Public Works, aldermanic and applicant testimony.
You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its
meeting of Tuesday, March 24, 2020, commencing at 9:00 am. in the Common Council
Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You
were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to
address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did appear, and you did file
written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
renew, with a 15 day suspension, and holding issuance until $20,000 in arrearages are paid and a
payment plan is put in place for the remaining balance, the Recycling, Salvaging, or Towing
Premises license based on the Department of Public Works, aldermanic and applicant testimony.
Said suspension is effective 12:01 a.m. on March 27, 2020 through 11:59 p.m. April 10, 2020.

Respectfully,
JAM : O%{R
City Clerk
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